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 We are wrapping up October, and welcoming November into our 
school year. We will be talking about what we are thankful for, also 
getting our hands onto some more crafts coming up. It has been such a 
joy getting to learn familiar faces and grow with these school-agers. 
          

Important Dates to Remember: 

• November 1st: Public school closed. First School open! 
 

• November 22nd- 23rd: Public school closed and First School 
closed in observance of the Thanksgiving holiday! 
         
        Thank you!! 

           Ms. Lewis  

    
    


